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Our monthly book reading is Julia 
Cook’s Teamwork Isn’t My Thing, 
and I Don’t Like to Share. This book 
teaches the importance of 
knowing how to work well with 
others in a group, and the 
importance of teamwork.  
  
P.E. Quote of the Month: 
“When we all work together, we 
get so much done. And not only 
that, we have a whole lot more 
fun!” –Julia Cook 

This month in P.E. we are finishing up our 
throwing unit, and then will be moving into 

our soccer unit. The Oklahoma Blood Institute 
will be visiting our students on September 

9th, and we encourage all parents to 
participate in our blood drive that day. 

The Oklahoma City Energy will be here on 
September 22nd to work soccer skills with 

our students.  
www.msowenjrces.weebly.com 

Oklahoma Blood Institute Blood Drive, September 9th  
8AM-1PM. Please enter the west gate by the gym.  

 
September 24th is John Rex Night at the OKC Energy Game! 
Ticket information will be sent home in Thursday Folders! 


